From: Larrin, Tracey <Tracey.Larrin@cityofracine.org> 05‘{3\\q
Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2019 7:32 PM

To: Rooney, John <John.Rooney@cityofracine.org>

Subject: FW: 1600 blk Douglas/1400 blk Superior con't

Hello, after speaking with a few more people in the 1600 blk of Douglas Ave. I learned that there was 1 hour parking
signs there right before the construction...would it be possible/easier to have them put back up since it was already
zoned for it?

Alder Tracey Larrin

4th District Alderman
262-633-9466

Have a wonderful day :)

From: Larrin, Tracey

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 8:18 PM

To: Rooney, John

Subject: 600 blk Douglas/1400 blk Superior

Hi John,

#1...Wondering if we could discuss placing 2 Hour parking on the east side of the 1600 Blk of Douglas. I have been
getting complaints of employees parking there all day, leaving no parking for customers, most of it north of the liquor
store to High St. Also maybe we could send out a letter to all properties saying employees should use public lot in High st
just east of Flatiron Mall.

#2...to discuss No Parking signs on the rounded out corners of 1400 blk of Superior, Barker St intersection. Many cars are
parking at this rounded out corner to run into Nick's Grocery store and creating congestion for traffic going east and west
at this intersection.

Please let me know when we could discuss this.

Thank you very much !!

Alder Tracey Larrin

4th District Alderman
262-633-9466

Have a wonderful day :)
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